
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
12:58:32	PM	
	
I	am	writing	to	support	the	Independent	Pricing	and	Regulatory	Tribunal's	tariff	
benchmark	increase	in	keeping	with	the	increase	in	wholesale	electricity	prices.	
Furthermore,	there	should	be	solid	regulations	so	that	retailers	will	actually	
implement	the	tariff	benchmark.	
	
Sincerely,	

	
	
Donald	Fraser		

	
Postcode:	2480	
	
	




